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Introduction

Temporary shortfalls in electricity supplies happen somewhere in the world almost every year.  Whatever the reason, there is a need to quickly reduce electricity demand while the supply side is repaired.   What is the first step?

The purpose of this workshop is to exchange experience with technologies, programmes, and strategies to quickly reduce electricity use with the smallest possible economic and social impacts.   This information will enable key decision-makers in the electricity system and in the government to build emergency strategies and deal more effectively with temporary shortfalls in electricity supplies. Understanding the ability to influence the demand for electricity adds to the overall security of the electricity grid.  


Objectives 

The purpose of this workshop is to exchange experience with technologies, programmes, and strategies to quickly reduce electricity use with the smallest possible economic and social impacts.   This information will enable key decision-makers in the electricity system and in the government to build emergency strategies and deal more effectively with temporary shortfalls in electricity supplies. Understanding the ability to influence the demand for electricity adds to the overall security of the electricity grid.

Attendance/Invitations:
Attendees should be concerned with the security of the electricity system.  This includes policy-makers,  specialists from electrical system operators, emergency and disaster response agencies, utilities, energy regulatory agencies, energy conservation teams, and companies performing related work.

. 


Organisational matters

The two-day workshop will be held 19-20 June 2003 at the IEA Headquarters. The number of participants will be limited to ~ 100 persons. Participation will be free of charge but participants, including speakers, will be expected to bear the costs of their travel and accommodation.

Speakers will submit papers/presentations in advance of the meeting that can be circulated to attendees. The IEA will prepare a background policy paper for the meeting.  Conference language will be English.

Communication: 
Results from this workshop and subsequent activities will be published in IEA reports and posted on the IEA web site.   The IEA will make this a regular activity if there is sufficient interest from member countries.


Lessons learned during the workshop will be widely disseminated for the benefit of policy makers throughout the IEA and globally
How to Register for the Workshop?
The Workshop is free but the number of attendees will be limited. Please e-mail Jane.Rubery@iea.org if you wish to register for the workshop or to get on the mailing list. For more information, please contact Alan Meier at alan.meier@iea.org (Tel. +33 1 4057-6685). Updates will be posted at http://www.iea.org/hurry.htm. 
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Outcomes:
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